
 

August/ September 2023     

The AGM was short but informative.  New treasurers and secretaries were voted on.  

Terry and Pauline as the new treasurers, Marie-Ann and Serena as joint secretaries.  

Pauline also volunteered to be responsible for the membership lists.  Carolyn 

remains as Chair but resigned as Secretary, and Jill remains as Programme 

Secretary. Helen is also a member of the committee. Thank you everyone for helping 

with past activities and for your support. The exhibition of completed past and future 

work was also enjoyed. 

 

 Stitched work from past 

workshops.  Artist 

Trading Cards and 

Canvas work. 

 

  

Stitch, sparkle and 

trap. The chameleon is 

an example for the 

November 4th meeting 

from 2 to 4 pm.  ‘Stitch, 

Sparkle and Trap’. 

There will be templates 

to use, or use your 

own design.   

More details later.   

The butterfly example was created for the ‘Decoupage and Stitch’, afternoon meeting 

in March 2024.  For more examples and work shown at the August ‘Past and Future 

Exhibition’, visit our website gallery, brightonembroidery.org/gallery   

A reminder.  Thank you to all those who paid their annual fee of £25.00 and a 

reminder to those who wish to join Brighton Embroidery Group for another year. 

 

 



Garden Party, 2nd September 2023, 2 to 4pm. 

This meeting is held in Dianne’s beautiful garden.  There will be stitching and cake! 

Please bring the usual sewing kit, needles, scissors, 8 inch embroidery hoop (if 

used), Dianne has kindly produced a kit, which will include thread and material.  

If anyone needs a lift or directions, please contact me at 

begwebmaster@btinternet.com   

 

September and October, Extra Sessions for new members and any 

member who would like to join the session or was unable to attend the Garden Party 

or day workshop in October. 

 

Saturday 16th September 2-4 pm. Usual charge of £5.00.  Kit provided. 

Experimenting and fun with canvas.  Make a small sampler or needle case.  Using 

canvas and wool. 

 

Saturday 14th October 2 to 4pm.  Usual charge of £5.00.  Kit provided. 

‘Holes and decorative stitches that surround them.’ Led by Dianne. 

 

See the attached leaflet for more details.   

This leaflet will also be available at the Patcham Duck Fayre, held on the field by the 

Patcham Centre.  Do go along and say hello. 

 

Contact Jill to book a place and kit.  jill-r-powell@outlook.com 

 

Saturday 7th October 10am to 4pm.  Cost £25.00 members, £30.00 visitors. 

An introduction to Eco Printing, with Caroline Bell’.  

Caroline will provide practical information about the basics of Eco Printing, the 

process where leaves and other plant imagery is transferred to cloth and paper using 

heat and moisture. 

mailto:begwebmaster@btinternet.com

